
 

Wilson Boulevard Extension Corridor Study Public Information Meeting 
_________________________________________________________________ 

Monday, June 27, 2022 

5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 
All interested members of the public are invited to attend a public information meeting on the Wilson 

Boulevard Extension Corridor Study from 5 to 7 p.m., Monday, June 27 at the University of 

Florida/IFAS Extension Office (Multi-purpose Room), 14700 Immokalee Road, Naples, Florida 34120.  

The meeting will be conducted in an informal, open house setting with no formal presentation. You may attend 

at any time during the two-hour time frame to review the project displays and talk one-on-one with the project 

team regarding any questions.  (A diagram showing the study location and public meeting location is below.) 

The study’s goal is to determine a preferred corridor alignment and specifications to connect Golden 

Gate Boulevard E and Collier Boulevard for improved: access between neighborhoods/destinations; roadway 

network connectivity; and emergency response.  In 2005, a previous Wilson Boulevard Extension Corridor 

Study identified three corridors for further evaluation that resulted in near-term and long-term 

recommendations. This new study plans to build on the previous study by looking at county-owned property 

to facilitate corridor development and assess environmental impacts, as well as land use and 

funding/implementation.  

Two additional public meetings will be held to provide updates on the progress and recommendations. 

Final recommendations are anticipated to be available later this fall.  

Two or more members of the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) may be present and participate 

at this meeting. The subject matter of this meeting may be an item for discussion and action at a future BCC 

meeting.  Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid or service for effective communication, or other reasonable 

accommodations to participate in this proceeding, should contact the Collier County Facilities Management 

Division located at 3335 Tamiami Trail E., Suite 101, Naples, Florida 34112, or 239-252-8380 as soon as 

possible, but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled event. Such reasonable accommodations will be 

provided at no cost to the individual. 

For additional information, please contact Lorraine Lantz at 239-252- 5779 or 

Lorraine.Lantz@colliercountyfl.gov. News media inquiries may be directed to Community Liaison Connie 

Deane at 239-252-8365 or Connie.Deane@colliercountyfl.gov. 

 

 
 

Wilson Boulevard Extension Corridor Study 

 

mailto:Lorraine.Lantz@colliercountyfl.gov
mailto:Connie.Deane@colliercountyfl.gov

